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04 August 2020 

COVID 19 – 7th POSITIVE CASE 

Dear Members 

The Club has this afternoon been informed of the f i r s t  staff member 
who has contracted the COVID-19 virus. The staff member (course 
maintenance), returned to the facility on Monday 3 August 2020 with flu-like 
symptoms and was immediately directed to the doctor. The staff member and 
all persons with whom he had been in contact over the past week, have been 
asked to go into self isolation for the prescribed period (NICD guidelines).  

In this regard, the Club & maintenance yard has already undergone a session 
of disinfection (3 August  2020) and as an additional precaution we have 
ordered another disinfection for Wednesday 5 August 2020.  

All members and staff are reminded to please refrain from entering the Club 
should you show any flu-like symptoms and should you become aware of any 
further positive COVID-19 cases within the club community, please notify myself 
me ceo@royaljk.co.za This information will of course be dealt with in the 
strictest confidence. 

The Board and management regard the safety and well being of members, 
guests & staff of the utmost importance. We continue to run best practices 
regarding hygiene, disinfection and social distancing to ensure a safe 
environment for everyone on our property. We encourage all to cooperate and 
exercise responsible practices at all times. The Club will continue to keep 
members informed as information becomes available. 

Kind regards 

C Bentley 
Christopher Bentley  
Chief Executive Officer 




